January 12, 1955 Letter. General Maxwell D. Taylor to Syngman Rhee

Citation:

"Letter. General Maxwell D. Taylor to Syngman Rhee", January 12, 1955, Wilson Center Digital Archive, B-013-047, Official Correspondences, President Rhee's Correspondences, Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University.

https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/122707

Summary:

General Maxwell. D. Taylor sends a "get well" note to Syngman Rhee.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

HEADQUARTERS UNITED STATES ARMY FORCES, FAR EAST AND

EIGHTH UNITED STATES ARMY

OFFICE OF THE COMMANDING GENERAL APO 343, See Frencisco, Celifornia

12 January 1955

Dear Mr. President:

Your many friends in this part of the world have been following with anxious interest the condition of your health during and following the recent operation. We were all so happy to receive the encouraging reports from the attending surgeons, indicating the success of the operation and the favorable forecast for a speedy recovery. I sincerely hope that you are resting comfortably and will soon be able to resume a normal life.

Sincerely yours,

MAXWELL D. TAYLOR General, U. S. Army

Commanding

His Excellency, Syngman Rhee President of the Republic of Korea Kyung Mu Dai Seoul, Korea